December 20, 2010

Dear 

It’s hard to believe that a year has gone by since you have received your foot orthotics! It’s time to have the doctor check them and your feet.

While orthotics may last a few years, like our eyes, our feet often change. For this reason, it is highly recommended that you schedule an appointment to see Dr. Bhatia for an examination. Please bring your orthotics with you. If no change in your prescription is required, the doctor will also evaluate the orthosis for any excessive wear which can be repaired in order to maintain the longevity of your orthotics.   

At Columbus Podiatry & Surgery, we are dedicated to helping you achieve maximum foot health and comfort.  Please call our office at (614) 885-3338 to schedule and appointment. We look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,

Sarah Robbins
Office Manager

